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Hello Spring! March is here, bringing with it longer days, warmer
weather, and a fresh start.

This is a reminder about the important parent session happening
Monday night, 3/10, from 5:00 to 6:30 p.m., both in person at the
Taylor Education Administration Complex and virtually.
Representatives from The Safe House Project will share crucial
information on protecting children from trafficking, and a survivor
parent will share her family's powerful story. Dinner and child care will
be provided for in-person attendees. To join, please register by 9 a.m.
on Monday, March 10, by emailing amosser@ocss-va.org or
completing the form linked here.

We will participate in the Virginia Statewide Tornado Drill on March
11th at 9:45.

Literacy Night is Thursday, March 13th. The PTA is hosting a Pizza
Dinner from 5:00-5:30. Literacy Night will be from 5:30-7:00. See the
attached flier for additional details. | hope to see you there!

Attendance March Madness is underway! Three classes tied for the
best attendance last week and will each have a popsicle party on
Monday. You can help by sending your child to school daily.
Currently, our school-wide chronic absentee rate is 10.35%. To be
fully accredited, we must remain below 11%. Thank you for your help
with this!

Respectful, Responsible, and Safe!

We're continuing our focus on respect, responsibility, and safety.
Many students have been "Caught Doing Good"! Let's keep it up!
Every act of kindness and responsible behavior makes our school a
better place.

As always, thank you for sharing your child/children with us.
Mrs. Jakubik

Important Dates

March 13
Literacy Night

March 14
End of 3rd Nine Weeks

March 17
No School
Teacher Work Day

March 21
Report Cards go home

March 25
PTA Meeting @ 5:30



